
1) The circumstances under which the Digital Economy Act was forced through both underhandedly 
and indeed under a considerable news white wash of simultaneously announcing the date for the 
general election.  
 
2) The way in which Government officials have, under many various circumstances, been exposed as 
having extremely 'comfortable and friendly' relationships with owners and 'high power' executives 
within many of the corporate empires, not least the media corporations.  
 
3) The mass opposition that has been met by acts and treaties of a very similar nature, being pushed 
by the huge media corporations, such as SOPA, ACTA and CETA.  
 
These are three points that I feel are all worth some very serious consideration with regards to this 
consultation.  
I would like to ask you:  
Exactly why has the Digital Economy Act been allowed to stand and remain in place?  
Especially when there was zero true transparency, it was passed as an apparent 'favour' and there 
clearly is a huge problem with Government officials mainly siding with corporate empire interests 
over the people they were elected to supposedly represent the interests of?  
 
Thank you for the chance to express these concerns, especially as such concerns were never given 
any consideration prior to the passing of the Digital Economy Act initially. 


